Mr. Vadal Peterson,
Basketball Coach,

University of Uteh,
Salt Lake City, Utah,

Dear Vadal:

You told me when you were coming Bast, but I
cannot recall at the present time. We have some open-~
ings in Kensas City on December 15 and 16, and December
22 and 23. Could you fill in on any of those dates?

' If so, write me air mail, or wire. Also, if
these dates do not eolick, let me know when you are
playing in the Garden and we might arrange a meeting.

Director of Physical Wducation,
Varsity Basketball Coaoh.




